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Announcements & 
Event Reminders 
 

Christmas performances are 

this week! If your child has 

lines, please practise with them 

at home. If your child does not 

have a speaking part, prac-

tising the songs is really        

important. It’s not too early to 

get Slade stuck in your heads! 

Enjoy!  

 

Maths homework will be given 

out next week. It will be to 

practise the column method for 

multiplication and bus stop 

method for division. 

 

 

 

 

Please remember that all children 
are required to read daily! 

This week’s spellings: 

Children will bring home a personalised spelling list, 
made up of the words they are spelling incorrectly 
in their writing.  

We would like them to create a poster showing the 
different ways they have practised them. E.g.  
spellamadoodle, word pyramids or make up funny 
songs to remember the spellings!  

Please bring the poster in on the first day back   
after Christmas! 

In English we are learning… 

How to use a range of sentence types and    

exciting vocabulary to describe Valhalla! 

In maths we are learning… 

Perimeter, area and problem solving strategies. 

 

 

 

 

 

Fortnightly Task 
Over the Christmas holidays we would like the children to continue reading for 
the reading challenge, create their spelling poster, complete maths homework 
and have a wonderful time with their family and friends! 
Deadline: 03/01/18 

English & Maths 


